From: Claire Curtis

Sent: 11 July 2022 15:31

To: Norfolk Vanguard <NorfolkVanguard @planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: info@norfolkvanguard.co.uk

Subject: The Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Order 2022 - Non-material change

Dear Sir/Madam

The Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Order 2022

Application for a Non-material Change (removal of maximum export capacity and
reduction in turbine numbers) in accordance with the Infrastructure Planning (Changes to,
and Revocation of, Development Consent Orders) Regulations 2011 (as amended) (2011
Regulations).

I can confirm on behalf of Broadland District Council that we have no comments to make in
respect of the proposed non-material amendment as the application does not seek any
changes to the onshore elements of the project.

Your sincerely
Claire Curtis

Claire Curtis (Mrs)

Area Team Manager
t 01508 533788
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